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IU Bloomington Policy Regarding Unsolicited Faculty Letters in Promotion and Tenure Dossiers



Unsolicited letters received from Indiana University faculty members will not be included in the promotion, tenure or long-term contract dossiers of School of Education candidates. This policy will apply to all School of Education promotion, tenure, and long-term contract candidates.
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